WATER SAMPLING SURVEY

Under the EPA Lead and Copper Rule, the Village of Racine is required to test for lead and copper concentrations
across the water system. The purpose of this survey is to request your assistance with next testing schedule. The
village will be looking for certain homes for sampling sites. The testing is simple and will take minimal time and effort.
If your home is selected, would you be willing to participate in this testing? If so return this survey to the village by
one of three ways: by mail at P.O. Box 399, email at racine.village@gmail.com or by dropping in the village drop box
located at 405 Main Street.

1) Name:

2) Address:

3) Phone Number:

4) Email Address:

5) Do you have a water softener?
O Yes O No

6) Do you have a whole house filter?
OvYes ONo

7) What type of material is your plumbing made of?
O Copper —color of a penny
O Galvanized steel — Dull gray, when scratched, the scratched portion
remains a dull gray. A magnet will stick to galvanized pipe.
O Lead - Also dull gray color, when scratched, the scratched portion
is a bright silver color. A magnet will not stick to lead.
O Plastic — May be white or tan and is non-metallic.

8) What year was your home built:

If unknown do you feel that it was

O Before 1983 O After 1983
9) Do you live in a single-family residence
O Yes O No

10) Has your kitchen or bathroom undergone a major remodel
O Yes O No

If yes what year




